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01/02/2023  17:32:252022/5274/P OBJ bruno cabral The Alhambra Hotel believes that such move by Camden would affect the proposed area in a negative way 

and objects to such alterations for the following reasons:

. Noise levels Issues: outside the hotel and surrounding area this would increase daily and nightly not just by 

the members of the public at the dock stations but also by the operating staff that use vehicles to move and 

collect bikes, to and from the docking stations. This would affect directly the hotel and surrounding hotels, in 

what is a very residential area. The number of complaints from hotel guests would increase, and therefore, 

have a negative and direct direct financial impact on the business and other local hotels.

. Safety Hazards Issues: Very noticeable in local areas is the fact that a large majority of bike users that use 

the scheme simply dump the bikes, including on the floor, and this would cause a Safety Hazard issue for local 

residents, hotel guests and other members of the public that use Argyle Street daily for commuting and social 

reasons.

. Traffic Flow issues: the relocation of the dock stations would cause potential serious accidents, including 

pedestrians being hit by bike users and bike users being hit by cars due to the suggested traffic flow.

The Alhambra Hotel recommends that such proposed installation should take place further away from its 

intended location and recommends it to happen at the far end of Argyle Street, close to Gray's Inn Road or 

any other suitable location, in order to minimise the above issues.
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